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 Issue: 40      Date:  Monday December 9 2024 

Dear Parents & Families, 
Thank you to everyone who joined in 

our Christmas Carols last Thursday evening. It 
was wonderful to see so many families join in 
the picnic in spite of the hot weather. Our 
students were amazing with their performances 
and it was great to see everyone get into the 
real Christmas spirit. Thank you to the staff for 
preparing the students for the event, and a 
special thank you to the P & F for organising 
the sausage sizzle and the sale of water and 
Zooper Doopers. 
STAFF NEWS 
 Congratulations to Mrs Huong Lamont 
and her husband Justin on the safe arrival of 
their daughter Makenzie a little over a week 
ago. Both Huong and the baby are doing well. 
YEAR 5/6 RESERVOIR CUP  
 Congratulations to our Year 5/6 
students who competed in the Indoor Soccer 
competition last Thursday. Both teams 
performed exceptionally well on the day in very 
hot conditions, and our Girls team finished 2nd 
and our Boys finished 1st in the competition. 
Congratulations to everyone involved, and 
thank you to the parents who came along to 
support the teams. 
YEAR 5/6 END OF YEAR ACTIVITIES 
 Our Year 5/6 students have another big 
week ahead of them with secondary school 
orientations taking place this week, a trip to 
Funfields on Wednesday, and our Graduation 
Mass & Supper on Thursday.   
PREP 2025 ORIENTATION 

Our final Prep Orientation program 
sessions is this Tuesday from 9.30am – 
11.00am to coincide with most secondary 
school orientation programs. 
TEAM DEAM CHRISTMAS SHOW 
 All students will be joining in the Team 
Dream Christmas Show this Friday afternoon. 
2025 FAMILY & LEVY FEES 

The School Fee for 2025 will be $1950 
per family and the levy will be $450 per 
child. ($50.00 will be refunded if families attend 
one working bee during the year). The annual 
rise in the fee is kept to a minimum and in line 
with, or just below CPI, to ensure that OLW 
remains accessible for all families.  

Please remember that if you ever have 
any concerns over the payment of school fees, 
you should contact the office so that we can 
assist you with managing your situation. 

Student Book Orders will be managed 
by the school again this year. Families will not 
be required to order any classroom books or 
equipment for 2025. All books and 
requirements for your child will be billed to your 
2025 school fee account.  
P & F CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

The P & F Christmas Raffle Ticket sales 
close this Friday.  Raffle tickets are $1.00 each 
or $10 for the book of tickets which went home 
with each child last week. Additional books are 
available from the school office. Prizes will be 
on display in the school office and all sold or 
unsold tickets must to be returned by this 
Friday, December 13. 

Enjoy the week! 

Kevin Burke 

REVIEW WORDS OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations to everyone who found 

out that ‘up to my eyeballs’ means to be very 
busy with something. 

Our Review words for this week are: 
‘frankincense’ and ‘myrrh’ 

Find out their meaning and see if you 
can add them to your vocabulary over the next 
week. 

 
OLW SCHOOL CALENDAR 

DECEMBER 
MON 9 Prep Farm Excursion 
 Santa Maria Orientation 
TUE 10 Prep Orientation 
 Loyola Orientation 
 OLMC Orientation 
 Govt. Schools Orientation 
WED 11 Year 5/6 Funfields 
THUR 12 Graduation Mass & 

Presentations 
FRI 13 Team Dream Christmas Show 
 Reports go home 
TUE 17 Last Day for Students 

Whole School Mass – 11.30am 
Dismissal – 3.20pm  

OLW 2024 Calendar

OLW NEWS 2024 
Tel: 9460 6684      YouTube: OLW Learning Channel 
           Email:  principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

https://www.olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured
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